MINUTES

Budget and Resource Development Subcommittee

Location: S5-104

Sept, 4th 2009, 10:30 am-12:00 pm
Called to Order: 10:45 am

In attendance:
Buran Haidar (Chair), David Buser, David Navarro, Denise Kapitzke, Martin Walsh, Adrian Arancibia, Mark Hertica, Steve Volin, Carol Reagan, Susan Schwarz for Kurt Hill
Absent: Gene Choe, Peter Fong, Kathleen Werle, Brett Bell, Darrel Harrison
1. Approval of Previous Minutes: 
Minutes from 05/15/09 were reviewed, amended, and approved. 
2. Reports
· Buran Haidar assumed her role as committee chair 
· Denise Kapitzke reported the availability of $100,000 in IELM funds for the current 2009 2010. No additional IELM funds will be allocated for 2010-2011 and no projection exists for 2011-2012. She also explained that the current 2009-2010 IELM fund balance is not subject to district budget reductions. 
3. Old Business
Secondary review of the 2009 RFF prioritized list

· An extensive discussion of new developments and budgetary considerations since May 15, 2009 took place.

· The committee decided to forward to the academic senate the following statement that was passed by consensus:
“Due to State budgetary constraints, Miramar received no IELM funding for 09-10 and no funds are expected for the following 2 years. Therefore, the Budget & Resource Development (BRDS) committee recommends that RFF submissions be funded as monies become available.  Funding for emergencies will continue as usual and considered on an individual basis using IELM emergency reserves on hand.”
D. 
New Business:

Ascertain Fall 2009 BRDS meeting calendar

· BRDS meeting will be held on the following dates: 9/18, 10/2, 10/16, 11/6, & 12/4.
· Oct 30th and Nov 20th may be considered, if necessary.
4. Announcements:

Next meeting: 9/18/09 in S5-104, 10:30 am-12:00 pm


5. Adjourned: 12:15 pm
